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Dear Mr Regan,

Lewisham Development Management Local Plan - Proposed Submission

Thank you for the opportunity to comment on the Lewisham Development 
Management Local Plan - Proposed Submission Version.  The below constitutes an 
offer level response to the consultation.  

Officers feel that there are no strategic concerns that warrant formal objections being 
made on the document and are broadly in support of this local plan for a neighbouring 
borough.  

We continue to seek further opportunities for future collaborative working on planning 
documents and believe that the opportunities made available to influence the 



development of this document to date, have met the requirements placed upon the 
Boroughs of Greenwich and Lewisham to meet the duty to co-operate under S33A of 
the Planning and Compulsory Purchase Act (PCPA) 2004 (as amended) in the process 
of preparing Local Plans. 

Yours sincerely,

Catherine McRory, 

Asst Spatial Strategy Manager 


